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November 20, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about duplicity. You appear to be shockingly credulous

for a person your age. In case after case you claim to be persuaded by the

sheer emphasis used in a denial, though a prior connection to you appears

to help also. You have cited your extreme credulity to ignore intelligence

agencies in connection with Putin and Russian election interference and

today in connection with Crown Prince Mohammad bin Salman and the

murder of Mr Khashoggi. You have often cited this credulity to ignore

women with your support for Roy Moore, Rob Porter and Judge Kavanaugh

after each issued a nice strong denial. This complete failure to even pretend

to seek the truth rather than your favored alternatives is continuing to

damage faith in the US government. Fortunately there will soon be House

committees reminding you of the importance of the truth.

Please assure me that you will start to demand evidence.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our rational policies.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


